
2019 Dates to Remember

6/6 - Annual Board Meeting

7 PM at the Pool

7/4 - Fourth of July - BBQ 

& Neighborhood Fireworks

8/1 Board Meeting

8/24 Summer Luau

9/5 Board Meeting

10/3 Board Meeting

11/7  Board Meeting

12/5  Board Meeting

 

President’s Message
Johnna Meyer, Board President

Swim Season has officially begun.  A special 
“Thank-You” goes to your neighbors that helped 
prepare the pool area for the season.  They are: Don 
Hicks, Clara McCoy, Victor Rodriguez, Eva & Scott 
Buchanan, Nina Cherry, Mary & Bob Elliott, Kevin 
Golding, David Jannke, and Chase White.

Please read the Pool Rules posted on the bulletin board. 
NO lifeguards are on duty.  We rely on the honor system 
of all our residents to follow the rules.  

REMEMBER: 
Use the Sign-in Binder next to the bulletin board
NO hard balls (footballs, soccer balls, etc. are allowed in 
the pool area) 
The wading pool is ONLY for children 6 and under
Children between 14 and 18 cannot bring guests 

ANNUAL BOARD MEETING:  Please join us on Thursday, 
June 6 at 7 pm at the pool (see notice on back of 
newsletter).
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Sunrise Homeowners Association

Events Committee
Eva Buchanan, Chair

It was so nice to see so many of our neighbors enjoying 
the sun and pool again. Congrats to our neighbor Miku 

on Stone Canyon who won the Date Night Raffle 
Basket at the Opening Day BBQ!

What’s Next???? 

Fourth of July BBQ and Fireworks!

This event is one of our favorites! The weather is 
always hot, the pool is cool. Hot Dogs, chips and ice 

cold lemonade are so inviting. Bring something yummy 
to share if you would like. The BBQ starts at 5pm but 

don’t forget to come back with your lawn chair when it 
gets dark! We put on quite a fireworks show. Bring 

fireworks for the show if you would like! We will set 
them off and you can enjoy the show!   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY AMERICA!

 

Neighborhood Committee
Kathy Wales, Chair

Thanks to all our neighbors who go out 
of their way to help with our 
newsletter.  Each month, after it is 
printed, neighbors on each block 
deliver it to your door so you have the 
latest Board Agenda and other news. 

At this time, we have a couple of 
streets that need someone to deliver 
the newsletter.  One for Larwin Drive 
and one for Shady Oak Court.  This 
vacancy could be filled by either one or 
two neighbors. It takes 30 minutes or 
less per street to deliver them at the 
doorstep.  If you can fill a vacancy, 
please call me at (970) 769-2905 or 
send me a text.  

  

mailto:shaboard@gmail.co


 ANNUAL BOARD MEETING
Thursday, June 6, 2019

COMMUNITY POOL/COMMON AREA
7 PM TO 8 PM

The pool will close early (6:30 pm)
No swimming will be allowed.
Pool chairs will be available or bring
your own.

           AGENDA
● Meet the recently elected Board
● Year-End Financial Report
● Recap of last year’s activities
● Plans for 2019-2020
● Question & Answers from the Association

AND .. for the street that has the most attendance at our Annual 
Meeting, the neighbors will be awarded a Pizza Party on the street 
hosted by the Board so we can get to know each other a little better  To 
make it fair, Pizza on us will be awarded based on the highest 
percentage of the total homes represented. (For example:  Black Walnut 
has 12 homes compared to Stone Canyon’s 45.)    Come … join us … 
by the pool … see you then!

Raffle
It’s time for our annual beach bag giveaway!  Join us at the Annual Board Meeting to get your lucky raffle ticket.  

You must be present to win!  See you there!  


